
Dear Parents and Carers,

We are excited to be joining with many others around the UK to participate in this year’s
Children in Need Campaign to raise awareness and support for the work of this important
charity.

On Wednesday 17th November, we will be inviting families to join us in supporting the
Children in Need Charity by taking part in our fundraising event. On this day, in exchange for
a suggested donation of £1, pupils are invited to wear a yellow item of clothing or accessory
to school. The donations should be sent in with pupils and handed to class teachers at the
start of the day. Pupils will still need to wear a school uniform or PE kit for the day along with
this item.

Some examples are shown below but you may wish to choose a different yellow accessory
or item of clothing.

As always, we appreciate your support so let’s all get involved again for this great charitable
cause!

Kind regards
Issie McAnuff (Charities Lead)


